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Reading night/evening 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Field trip at the Riverhin, Village-Neuf 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Kamishibaï Competition 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The plurilingual Kamishibaï 
competition offered by the 
AEFE, is an innovative and 

creative project.  

This competition is based on the 
diversity of languages through the 

creation of a story with a plurilingual 
dimension (at least four languages) and 

adapted to the Kamishibaï tool, a 
magical way to tell stories. 

This year, the 3rd grades (CE2) took 
part. We are looking forward to getting 

the results in June !  
 

On Thursday 21 
March, the 

children at the 
Elementary school 

had the 
opportunity to 

spend the evening 
at school to read 

and play while 
reading.  

The 3rd/4th/5th/6th grade (CE2 
/CM1/CM2/6ème ) could also sleep at school, a 

unique moment  creating even more bonds 
between the students and their teachers. 

esseurs. 

All the Maternelle students take 
part in the exploration of the 

circus arts. On Thursday 21 March, 
they went to the Riverhin in 

Village- Neuf. 

The children came back tired but 
delighted, and happy to have 

taken part in this event. 

 

In the agenda, a sportive and acrobatic morning in a 
beautiful gym arranged for the occasion. 
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Field trip at the Skulpturhalle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calcul@Tice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday camp 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Dates à retenir 

Conferences at the SEF : at the Basel University Petersplatz 1, (sef-bale.ch) 

• With Jean-Robert Pitte about Brillat-Savarin, on 8 April  

• With Pascal Ory : France against the flow, on 29 April at 18:15, room 120 and 115  

Spring holidays : from Friday 19 April 2024 to Monday 6 May 2024 

Holiday Camp : from Monday 22 April 2024 to Friday 3 May 2024 

140th anniversary : Saturday 22 June 2024 

The theme of the 1st week will be 
«Nature» and the 2nd week 
«Thousand and one nights» 

The holiday camp of the spring 
holidays will take place from 22 April 

to 3 May 2024 at the Elementary 
(Engelgasse 103, 4052 Basel). 

Do not hesitate to check the full program on our website 
Centre aéré - EFDB 

Since mid-March and until mid-June, the students 
at the Elementary are participating in the 

Calcul@Tice competition, a maths competition 
through games on iPads.   

This month, the students of the 5th / 6th 
grades (CM2/6ème) participated. They all got 

a diploma with « Excellent ». 

 

The students of the Elementary went to the 
Skulpturhalle. They could see lots of statues. 

An opportunity for them to draw the body, the 
movement, or even to strike a pose.  

http://sef-bale.ch/
https://www.efdb.ch/vie-scolaire/centre-aere/

